
 
  
Just a reminder of our upcoming CSS Corridor Team Meeting on March 
21, 2008. We will begin registration at 9:00 a.m. and the group meeting at 
9:30 a.m. 
  
Please note the location is the Silverthorne Pavilion, 400 Blue River Parkway. 
  
During the afternoon we will be discussing the formation of the County Working Groups, how these 
groups will work with the CSS Project Team to develop the CSS Guidance Manual, and how you can 
participate on these Working Groups. If you have interest in these groups please join us and consider 
others in your community that may need to be a part of this effort. 
  
I look forward to seeing you all on March 21st.  
  
  
Mary Jo Vobejda 
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